
HSLEAPS INSIDER
YOUR WEEKLY SCOOP iNTO HSLEAPS!

FEATURED STAFF OF THE WEEK!

Ms. Thompson is a remarkable 
woman who goes above and 

beyond for the HSLEAPS 
community. With the students' best 
interests in mind, she is willing to go 
out of her way to assist students in 
being the best they can be. As an 

advisor for the step team, SGA, GOP, 
yearbook, newsletter, and a mentor, 
she is a well-rounded individual who 

is willing to go to any length to 
ensure that we leopards succeed in 
life! Thank you Ms. Thompson, we 
greatly appreciate everything you 
have done and continue to do for 

HSLEAPS.

Girls on Point 
Presents

Holiday Jingle 
Jam!

On Friday December 
9th! It will be from 

3:30-6:00 pm. There will 
be games, karaoke, and 

so much more. Come 
have fun with us before 
the holiday break and 

the new year!

Upcoming Events!!!
❖ December Holiday themed 

door decoration 
Competition will take place 
the week of December 12, 
2022.

❖ The next SGA meeting will 
take place on December 15, 
2022 in the courtroom.

❖ Creative Sweater Day will 
take place on Friday 
December 23, 2022.



HSLEAPS FALL SPiRiT WEEK
SPiRiT WEEK WAS RiGHT 

BEFORE OUR 
THANKSGiViNG BREAK. WE 

ENJOYED SEEiNG ALL OF OUR 
LEOPARDS BE CREATiVE ON 

CHARACTER DAY, 
TWiNNiNG ON TWiN DAY, 
AND GiViNG LUMBERJACK 

ViBES ON FLANNEL DAY! WE 
ARE LOOKiNG FORWARD TO 

THE NEXT HSLEAPS SPiRiT 
WEEK.

WE HAD OUR VERY FiRST 
BASKETBALL GAME LEOPARDS! 
ALTHOUGH OUR LEOPARDS 
DiD A VERY GOOD JOB, WE 

DiD LOSE TO ROBERT F. 
KENNEDY HiGH SCHOOL.  IT 

WAS A VERY CLOSE GAME 
THOUGH WiTH A SCORE OF 

49 TO 52, AND A WONDERFUL 
PERFORMANCE FROM OUR 
STEP TEAM, THE RECKLESS 

LEOPARDS.

HSLEAPS BASKETBALL GAME


